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Office Manager 

City of Grand Junction 
P. O. Box 968 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Attention: Mr. Davis C. Hickman 
City Engineer 

Dear Sir: 

This letter is to serve as Notice to the City of Grand Junction as to the 
status of the Central Grand Valley Sanitation District sewer lines. 

As of this date, the District has accepted the sewer lines on Schedules 1, 
3, 4 and 5 from Burk's Construction Company. Schedule 2 has not been accepted 
pending the solution of an infiltration problem in this schedule. 

In accordance with our agreement with the City, the City should now begin 
providing normal operation and maintenance on Schedules 1, 3, 4 and 5. 

Article 5 of the Agreement provides that the City will issue hookup permits 
and provide inspection service in addition to providing normal operation and 
maintenance. You should now begin providing these services on Schedules 1, 3, 
4 and 5. 

Under separate cover, we are transmitting three copies of the "As Built" plans 
and sewer taps made to this date. 

Very truly yours, 

CENTRAL GRAND VALLEY SANITATION DISTRICT 

Fred F. Selan, Chairman 
FRS/kh 
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